Community Consolidated School District 59
Preparing Students to be Successful for Life

NOTICE OF REGULAR COMMITTEE MEETING

Finance Planning Committee

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT The Finance Planning Committee of
Community Consolidated School District 59 will convene a regular
committee meeting to be held at The District 59 Administration Center -
2123 S. Arlington Heights Road, Arlington Heights IL 60005 in the
Boardroom beginning at 7:00 p.m. on August 1, 2017.

This meeting will be held for the purpose of discussion on debt options
and pending construction. A quorum of the Board of Education will be
present during the Committee Meeting, but the Board will take no action
as a public body during the Committee meeting.

DATED this 28th day of July, 2017 Arlington Heights, lllinois.

Barbara Somogyi

President, Board of Education

Copies to: News media as requested



